
City and Borough of Wrangell, Alaska
	
Wrangell Planning and Zoning Commission

Public Hearing Notice 

THE WRANGELL PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION’S REGULAR MEETING WILL BE HELD THURSDAYJANUARY 12, 2017 AT  7:00 P.M.  AT CITY HALL. THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC HEARINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE MEETING:

1) Conditional Use permit application for a home occupation selling apparel on Trailer Lot 4, of Tract A, USS 2321,  (Blooms Trailer Park) zoned Rural Residential, requested by Crystal Hamley, owned by Michelle and William Bloom. 
2) Preliminary Plat Review of the Fennimore/Roland Replat, a replat of Lot 20A, Oliver Subdivision, a portion of Lot 8, Wrangell Townsite, creating Lot 20AA and Lot 8A Fennimore/Roland resubdivision, zoned Single Family Residential, requested by Elaine Fennimore.
3) Conditional Use permit application for a Senior Housing and Assisted Living Center, on Lots 14B, 14C, 15B and 15C, Block 83, Wrangell Townsite, Zoned Light Industrial, requested by Daniel Blake and Shannon Bosdell, owned by Bruce and Darlene Harding.


Supporting materials are on file at City Hall. The meeting is open to the public. Testimony may be made in writing or at the meeting. 


KSTK please announce through 1/12/17
Wrangell Sentinel please post through 1/12/17
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